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                1 September 2017 
 

 
 
I am writing to inform you of the Government's view of the position of Ealing, 
Hammersmith and West London College, in light of the Further Education (FE) 
Commissioner and Education and Skills Funding Agency’s (EFSA) monitoring since the 
FE Commissioner’s initial intervention assessment.   
 
The initial assessment in January 2016 identified a number of actions for the college to 
take in order to deliver both quality and financial improvement. I would like to thank you 
for addressing these issues. The college’s improved Ofsted grade of ‘Good’ in January 
2017 and the ESFA’s improved rating of ‘Good’ for financial health are both testament to 
the determination and hard work shown by the board to ensure the college undertook the 
necessary improvement actions.   
 
I am therefore bringing Ealing, Hammersmith and West London College out of FE 
Commissioner Intervention. I wish you every success with the continued improvement of 
your college. 
 
The ESFA will shortly write to you about its continuing monitoring process. This letter will 
be published on gov.uk 
 
I am copying this letter to MPs: Andy Slaughter, Rupa Huq and Virendra Sharma 
 

 
Anne Milton MP  
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